
Start Times 
02:11:03 (Exhibit 35)
Maureen not discussing visitation when offered opportunity. 
Pictures relevent to Doxing.

02:15:00 Doxing - No mention of Mother or Father. 

02:24:30 Maureen Driving By 2616 Hackworth St, Ashland, Kentucky 
41101.

02:25:50 - Ashland Police Welfare Check.

02:26:30 - Contact FBI, State Dept., and the American Embassy in 
the Philippines about the location of the children?

02:28:46
Maureen Mulvaney claims she could not understand the requirements
for submitting financial information for the court appearance and
blames her accountant for not providing the proper information. 
Regardless, it is her responsibility. 

Maureen claiming ignorance is not a defence.

02:34:00 Doxing Document questioning. Claimed only sent to Family
and Friends. Lied.

02:38:00 - Claims specifically that she only shared with Family 
and Friends and people she knows, only (Again). Is questioned 
about how it got to the rest of the world. Chris Torrenzano makes
agument there is no evidence it went to world. 

02:39:37 How did it get to the world? Maureen, "I can honestly 
say to you Mr. Olesen, that on the Constant contact it is an 
Email thing. It had only family and friends. So, all I can assume
is how you got it is beyond my comprehension. you weren't a part 
of my family and friends circle at that moment. So you got an 
individual email from my email account. I wonder how that 
happened? And as far as how it got out, other than that, I put it
on My Facebook, none of your family and friends, as I know, is on



my Facebook."

Continues to claim ignorance of how the internet works. also 
claims she did does not know how the service she uses (Constant 
Contact) works.

02:41:31 - Shared on Facebook Globaly

02:42:50 - Facebook. Is it a web link? - objection "Vague", 
overrulled. Maureen commits Perjury, does know how to disseminate
web links on the internet. Her testimony was all a lie.


